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April 22, 1980

Coalition Outreach Committee
1932 wWest 7th Ave.,
Vancouver

Dear People,

On March 15th, 1980 our Provincial Executive passed a resoluticn
endorsing your cause. Please feel free to add the Association of
University and college Employees (Provincial) to any list of your
supporters. We will be sending representatives to your march with
our banner. Please keep us informed of any changes and any future
activities that you plan. Our phone number is 684-2457.

In solidarity, .
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for Sheila Perret
Secretary Treasurer

of unmiversity & colleqe employees, 1113-207 w. nastinas st.. vancouver, b.c. V6B



